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Dr. Hector Garcia
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

I have finally settled down in Washington at my post with
The Equal Employment Opportunity Commission and I find
that the EEOC offers me a real challenge in relating to
a larger audience of Spanish Surnamed Americans than I
imagined, as well as other minorities around the country.
In a word, I hope to have a most rewarding experience
while I am here.

I miss not getting together with all the people whom I
have known and gotten to admire for their efforts to
help others help themselves. On this subject, I can speak
with authority because I am in Washington because of the
help you have given me. Let me assure you that I am most
grateful.

My Conchita and the children, Dolores, Sabrina, Ignacio,
Athena and Sebastian (or Feliza - whichever is due in the
next 2 or 3 weeks) are reasonably confortable in our house
at 6500 Luzon Avenue, N. W., Washington, D. C. 20012.
We look forward to welcoming you should you come to Wash-
ington. I am enclosing some materials that will brief
you on what we do at the EEOC.

Again, thank you for your kindnesses in the past, and re-
ceive the gratitude of a grateful heart.

1xour,

Domings/~ick Reyes
Education Programs Officer

Enclosures


